
WITHDRAWN

Stakeholders, 

The OPRED Business Support Team (BST) have restructured and now use one 
inbox,  BST@beis.gov.uk. The CUBs email address is no longer in use, although an auto-forward is 
currently in place.  Can you now please send all correspondence and emails to the BST address. 

Thank you, 

Business Support Team 
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